
Your Pension and Health Care Watchdog

1.  Call our office at: 626-308-0532 or 
 toll free at 800-537-3522.

2.  Visit our website: www.relac.org and 
 click on application form.

3.  Complete the form below and send to:
 RELAC
 1000 South Fremont Avenue, Unit 15
 Alhambra, CA  91803-8802

    

 Name: ______________________________________

 Home Address: _______________________________

 ____________________________________________

 E-mail:______________________________________ 

 Phone Number: ______________________________
 I am: 

r	A Retired Los Angeles County Employee    
r	An Active Los Angeles County Employee 
        

   

You Are Eligible to Join 
RELAC if You Are:
•	 A	retired	employee	of	Los	Angeles	County	or	a		
 special district of the County who receives a   
 retirement allowance from LACERA;

•	 A	surviving	spouse	or	partner;

•	 An	active	employee	of	Los	Angeles	County	or	
 a special district that participates in LACERA
 within five years of retirement.

What Does it Cost?
•	 $2.50	per	month	for	retired	members	paid		 	
 through a monthly deduction from LACERA   
	 to	RELAC	or	annually	($30.00)	paid	by	check	to		
 RELAC.

•	 $30.00	per	year	for	active	members,	paid	by		 	
 check to RELAC.

•	 $1.00	per	month	for	retiree	spouses/partners			
 paid through a monthly payroll deduction   
	 from	LACERA	to	RELAC	or	annually	($12.00)	
 paid by check to RELAC.

Contact RELAC:
	 1000	South	Fremont	Avenue
	 Unit	15
	 Alhambra,	CA		91803-8802

 626-308-0532
	 800-537-3522	(toll	free)
 Website: www.relac.org
 E-mail: admin@relac.org
	 Fax:	626-308-2901

Join RELAC and be part of the only 
organization exclusively dedicated to 

preserving the pension and health care benefits 
of all Los Angeles County retirees.

Retired
Employees of
Los
Angeles
County

AnY of 3 EASY WAYS 
To JoIn RELAC:

"



ABoUT RELAC
RELAC is a non-profit organization composed of 
both active and retired employees of Los Angeles 
County.		Founded	in	1958,	RELAC’s	most	impor-
tant role is to advocate on behalf of Los Angeles 
County retirees to protect their pension and 
medical benefits and is the only Los Angeles 
County	organization	dedicated	exclusively	to
that goal.

The retiree seats on the LACERA Boards of 
Retirement and Investments have historically 
been	filled	by	Directors	of	RELAC,	helping	to	
ensure	that	retirees’	interests	are	protected.		
RELAC also works closely with the Los Angeles 
County	Board	of	Supervisors,	the	Los	Angeles	
County Management Council and the California 
Retired	County	Employees	Association	(CRCEA),	
an	organization	representing	over	150,000	state-
wide county retirees.

oUR MISSIon
To ensure the pension and health care benefits 
earned by Los Angeles County employees are 
protected while promoting their health, well-
being, happiness and continued productivity.

MEMBERSHIP BEnEfITS
Advocacy.  We stand ready to defend the hard-
earned pension and health care benefits of Los 
Angeles County retirees against efforts to take 
away or diminish them in any way.

Representation.  In addition to occupying all 
three retiree seats on the LACERA Boards of 
Retirement	and	Investments,	RELAC	participates	
in the statewide California Retired County 
Employees	Association	(CRCEA)	as	its	largest	
organizational member.  Your interests regard-
ing pension and health care issues are protected 
through these relationships.

Staying Connected.		Every	other	month,	RELAC	
publishes a newsletter to keep our members 
informed and connected with current information 
regarding	retiree	benefits,	planned	events	and	
announcements	of	interest.		Our	website,	www.
relac.org, provides additional information.

Social/Recreational Programs. Various General 
Membership	and	Regional	meeting,	with	impor-
tant	retiree	information,	are	held	throughout	Los	
Angeles and neighboring counties.  RELAC 
sponsors an annual recognition luncheon each 
January,	several	golf	tournaments	throughout	the	
year	for	men	and	women,	RV	outings	and	a	popu-
lar	annual	picnic	in	the	fall.		In	addition,	RELAC	
sponsors	a	“Night	at	Dodger	Stadium”	for	July	4th	
and	a	“Day	at	the	Races”	at	Santa	Anita	Racetrack.

Supplemental Benefits Programs.  RELAC offers 
its members supplemental benefits in the form of 
competitively priced group-discounted insurance 
products,	such	as	dental,	pet,	vision,	travel,	
identity	theft,	hearing	aids,	car	and	home	
insurance.  Also available are discounted group 
and individual travel opportunities.

Member Services.  Our courteous and profes-
sional office staff responds to member requests 
by	phone,	fax,	e-mail	or	in	person.

YoUR PEnSIon AnD 
HEALTH CARE WATCHDoG
We are proud of the retiree benefits we have 
worked to protect:

•  Retiree Pension Benefits: a Defined Benefit  
	 (DB)	Plan	which	pays	retirees	a	lifetime	monthly		
	 allowance	and	has	spousal	survivor’s	benefits.

•  Retiree Health Care Benefits: Pays for health  
	 care	coverage	up	to	approved	maximums.

•  Death Benefit:	Pays	$5,000	to	the	beneficiaries		
 upon the death of the retiree.

“We are so fortunate to have an outstanding and 
secure retirement.  Rest assured that RELAC will 
continue as your pension and health care watchdog.”
 --- Dave Muir, President


